
Principal’s Message 
Dear Parents, 

It is good to have our students and teachers back in school.   

Our teachers are the best! They are dedicated and hard-working.  

I am amazed by what I see happening in classrooms when I visit  

them during the week. Our students are top-notch! They come to 

school, ready to learn. They show concern about the well-being  

and feelings of others. It is an honor to be the principal of such 

a great school! 

During October, students will learn about Golden Gate pledge #1, 

“I will smile at others.” It can be hard to smile when you aren’t  

feeling very happy. But when we choose to smile, we start to feel 

happier internally and externally. Here are 11 reasons you should 

smile every day, even if you don’t feel like it! 

1. Smiling can improve your mood.

2. Even fake smiles do the trick.

3. Smiling helps reduce stress.

4. Smiling makes you more approachable.

5. A smile makes you seem more trustworthy.

6. Smiling retrains your brain for the better.

7. Smiles are contagious.

8. Smiles may strengthen the body on a cellular level.

9. Smiling boosts your productivity.

10. Smiling, make you more creative.

11. Smiles are Free!

This month, we challenge you to participate in a 1-minute smile  

challenge with your family. While sitting around the dinner table, 

set a timer for 1 minute. During this time, everyone should smile 

at each other. Show off those pearly whites! After the minute is  

complete, talk about how it made everyone feel and what they         

noticed. 

“Great power lies in a random smile, 

so long as you choose to 

share it with the world.”  

--Alena Hall 

Don't forget to smile! 

Mrs. Egan 

Calendar 

October 12th 
PTA meeting 10am 

On Zoom– more 

info on school website 

October 13th 
Spirit Night @ 

the District 

October 13th 
Picture Day 

October 14th 
Reflections Due 

October 19-23 
Fall Break 

October 26th 
Grade Transmittal Day 

No School 

October 29th 
Dress up for 

Halloween 

November 9-12 
Online Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

November TBD 
Online Book Fair 
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Date: Tuesday, October 13th 

Time: 5pm-9pm 

Place: Zupas in the District 

  You must say when you pay 

that you are supporting Rose 

Creek Elementary.  You may 

also order from their app and 

use the code:  

FUNDRAISER25  

Zupas will give 20% of their 

profit to our Kindergarten.  

This year we are trying 

something new with spirit 

nights. Grades have signed 

up to individually sponsor 

different spirit nights.  

The grade that hosts each 

night will receive 100% of 

the money donated by each 

restaurant, usually between 

$150-$400. 

Our first Spirit Night will be 

at the Café Zupas in the   

District and will be spon-

sored by Kindergarten.  

Spirit Night 

Reflections 

Thank you for your support of 

our spirit gear sale. Thursdays 

are our spirit days this year 

and we encourage students to 

wear school shirts and school 

colors on Thursdays.   

Halloween this year will look a 

bit different than usual. We 

won’t be able to do a parade 

due to district regulations.  

There also won’t be parents     

helping with parties this time 

around. Students will still be 

able to celebrate in their 

classes with their teachers.  

If you have questions about 

anything, please let us know! 

~Hilary Stewart 

PTA President 

rcraptorspta@gmail.com 

Fall Fun! 

PTA Membership 
It’s not too late to join PTA!  PTA membership money goes 

to support projects at our school, the reflections contest, 

and supports the larger PTA organization that advocates 

for the well-being of  children everywhere. 
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JOIN PTA @    https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store 

Don’t forget to work on reflections! You can find information on the school 

website and at https://www.utahpta.org/reflections-rules  

Entries can be submitted at: https://www.utahpta.org/ref 

https://rosecreek.new.memberhub.store/store


School Community Council– SCC 
The School Community Council, or SCC, is a group of parents who 

work together with Mrs. Egan and other faculty members to make a 

difference at the school. The SCC helps create the academic school 

plan and decides how funds from the School LAND Trust money will 

be spent to achieve the goals in that plan. We look at how digital citi-

zenship (safe and effective use of technology,) is taught and pro-

moted at school. The SCC also works on safe walking routes and 

works to improve the safety of students and parents coming to and 

from school. 

We would like to thank the parents for an outstanding job supporting 

our past chocolate bar fundraisers. You’ve helped us achieve our 

goal of a Chromebook for every student in 1st-6th grade. Thank you!  

One of our goals this year is to have a STEM lab for all students to use 

next year. We will be purchasing supplies in the spring and look for-

ward to seeing students use hands-on learning with real-world appli-

cations.  

Parents’ opinions are valued on the council 

and we need you! Get your application from 

Rose Creek’s website under Community 

Council. Come help make a difference!  

Andrea Lefgren 

SCC Chair  
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X 
With cars out of the red zone, children can be 

 more easily seen crossing.

Please don't park in the Stampin’ Up 
property and utilize 3600 W.  

Please don’t park in the red zones.
When cars park in the red zones, especially                  

at the hospital, it makes it hard for cars                  
turning left to see children crossing. 




